
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 12/17/2012 3:21:07 PM
Subject: RE: SOTS final date

Thanks!

From: LeMoine, Leigh
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 2:55 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: SOTS final date

Hi, we received the letter today from the Speaker confirming SOTS will be on Wednesday, January 16th.

Thanks,
Leigh

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 2:51 PM
To: LeMoine, Leigh
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: SOTS final date

As soon as January 16th has been finalized for the SOTS, please email Officer Crosby. He is with security and would 
like to make sure the event is on their calendar. Thank you.

stcrosby@scdps.gov

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O: (803) 734-6068 | C: (803) 429-4561
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